
Hello Board, 

My name is James Ricks. I've lived in Endfield since the spring of 

2004. I,m 71 years old, and I'm black. There are a couple of reasons 

that I've decided to give this a shot. First and foremost, my 

grandchildren. They've made me feel (as I did at the anti fracking 

meeting a few years ago at the school)that I have every right and 

qualification I need to have a voice in the condition of their community 

and environment. Also, the board meeting I watched on zoom. 

 
chavoc32@gmail.com 


